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Farewell 

As this is my final newsletter, I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you again for farewelling me in 
such an amazing way. I have been moved time and 
time again over the last few weeks by all your kind 
words, gestures, gifts and messages that I will cherish. 
In recent days, I have often thought of the second 
verse of our school song.  

Thank you for your support and encouragement 
during my time here. As I have said before, your 
energy and commitment to the school and your ability 
as a group to cover all bases is extraordinary. I look 
forward to another occasion at some time in the 
future when I can catch up with you all.  

Mr Nethery & Mrs Nethery sailing into the sunset……. 

Many thanks to all those parents who contributed to 
the success of the Year 6 farewell. As we say farewell 
to our Year 6 students, we also say farewell to a 
number of families as their children move to other 
schools. We have a large group of Year 6 children who 
are going to Rose Bay Secondary College. Special 
thanks to all those families who have been involved in 
the school, particularly through the P&C and / or as 
parent helpers supporting school and class programs. 

I wish you all a happy and safe time with your families 
over the Christmas and New Year period.  

 

 
 

 
 

To the families of VPS 

Each year, the year 6 students hold a series of 
fundraisers to raise money to pay for their End of Year 
Farewell. This year has been no different. 

 
On behalf of the Class of 2011, we would like to thank 
you for your generous support. Through a variety of 
events, sales of cut watermelon, Spiders and iceblocks 
in term 4 even if we are still waiting for summer, the 
kids raised $2000.00. 
 
This money will now pay for the venue, food, drink, 
decorations and any other expenses. At the time of 
writing, the big event is to be help tomorrow night 
(Wednesday) and will be a great success.  

 

Coming Events in Term 4 

Fri 16 Dec 
Last day of 2011 
for the children 

Mon 30 Jan  
First day of 2012 for the 
children in Years 1-6  

Assembly Awards 

KB Ajay & Paris 

KW Theo & Shai 

1/2O Emily C, Chasper, Stella 

1/2H Olivia & Lara 

3A James & Yoav 

4/5A Carl & Oscar R 

5/6S Kevin M & Adrian 

PN/PR/PS    Max M 

Languages 
Eden G, Jordan S, Toby G & 
Victoria 



 

 

Every day is a party at Vaucluse 

 

 
 

Cameron, Max and Mr Nethery celebrate 

 Max’s Birthday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Zoe and Jackson decided to share some 
 class party cake. 
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Lachlan, Ollie and Mr Nethery deep in thought. 

 

 

 

 

Keep an Eye on our Website 

Please refer to our website for further details on when 
Kindergarten start next year! 

 

 
 

SAKG the latest in the kitchen: 

 
 http://www.vaucluse-

p.schools.nsw.edu.au/kitchen-
garden/sakg-mouth-watering-recipes 

 

 

 
 
VOOSC NEWS 
As this is our last news letter for 2012, we would like 
to wish everyone a safe and Happy  Christmas and 
New year  Break. We would also like to  wish our 
Jewish families a happy Chanukah for next week! 
Thanks to all of our kids for a fun year,  we  look 
forward to seeing all of you back at school next year. 
Good luck to all of Year 6, enjoy your new adventures, 
we will miss you . 
Good luck to Mr. Nethery, we hope to see you back at 
Vaucluse from time to time. Thanks for being a great 
 leader and a friend to all. Definitely on our wall of 
fame !!!    
VOOSC STARS 
Congratulations to two very special  VOOSC kids, last 
but not least! We are proud to add your stars for 2012 
to our wall of fame! Well done Adrian and Max Y. 
Vacation Care bookings are now closed.  
The centre will be closed from Monday 19

th
 Dec- 

Monday 23
rd

 Jan 2012. Staff will take their annual 
holidays and will be uncontactable during this time. 
  
Kind Regards 
VOOSC TEAM 
Vaucluse Out Of School Centre  
T/F: 9337 3031 
voosc@people.net.au 
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